
PC Committee 

From: 	 CIVIL Wildberger <Tina@kiheiice.com > 

Sent: 	 Wednesday, February 15, 2017 5:03 PM 

To: 	 PC Committee 
Subject: 	 PC-06 

Aloha Planning Committee, 
Please show my support for PC-06. Our Planning Commissions need environmental and cultural input in their 

deliberations. 
Mahalo, 
Tina 

Tina Wildberger 
Tinakiheiice.com  
808 870 1739 


